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3STA AVENUE
TOLEDO, OHIO 43652

October 16, 1986

OfficeofNuckarReactorPerformance
ATTENTION: MR. J.F. STOLZ, DIRECTOR
PWR Project Directorate No. 6
Division of PWR Licensing-B
USNRC
Washington, D.C. 20555

'

De'ar Mr. Stolz:

Enclosed you will find the Ohio EPA Discharge Monitoring Reports
and Wastewater Reports for the months of May, June, July, August,
and September, 1986.

Please note that the monthly Wastewater Report for June does not
have a cover letter.

Should you have any questions or if I can further' assist you,
please feel free to call.

Sincerely yours,

b /blf~

A. F. Gephart,'

Environmental Monitoring Supervisor
Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station

(419) 249-5000 ext /7149
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